Republic of the Philippines
Department of Agriculture

BUREAU OF AGRICULTURAL AND FISHERIES ENGINEERING {BAFE)
Sugar Center, Annex Il Building Extension, North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
TelNo. (02) 8351-8120, 8294-9741

Email add: bafe@da.gov.ph

OD-PROC-NTP-2021-12-002

December 29, 2021

NOTICE TO PROCEED

V] GRAPHIC ARTS, INC.

Unit 12 No Future Point Plaza 2, 115 Mother Ignacia Avenue,
Diliman, South Triangle, Quezon City

8372-6167 / 8372-0886 / 8373-0767
vjgraphicsqc@gmail.com

Attention: PERCIVAL D. DATU
Director

Dear Mr. Datu:

With reference to the approved Award and Contract for the Layout, Printing and
Production of Various Technical Publications of BAFE for CY 2021 under IB 005-21,
you are hereby advised that you must proceed with the legal compliance of your legal
obligations under the said contract after receipt of this notice.

The delivery, installation and acceptance are within Thirty (30) Calendar Days upon

receipt of this Notice to Proceed (NTP) excluding the number of days allotted for the
review of the sample outputs.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
ENGR. ARJODEAR C. RICO
Director

CONFORME:

Dk

(Signature over printed name of Supplier)
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